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Several parishioners have asked about feasibility of solar power
to save St John’s energy costs

Others have expressed their moral commitment to being good stewards of Creation, now and for future generations.

Therefore, with Pastor Susan’s and Fr Ted’s blessing we formed a Solar Study Group to investigate the technical, financial and architectural factors of installing Solar PV Panels.

 Three principles guide this investigation:

   1. Only non-Historic portions of the campus are involved
       ( main sanctuary and chapel are excluded)

   2. There will be no negative cost impact on St John’s annual budget;
       there will be cost savings on electric expenses.
  
  3. Stewardship of the climate  is a key spiritual need of our time.

       


